
Microsoft Windows Update Print Sharing Temporary Fix 
 
The recent round of Windows updates has broken printer sharing abilities of USB printers/box labels. 
Microsoft is aware of the issue, however they have not yet released a fix. In the meantime, the work around is 
to uninstall the faulty Windows Update. 
 
 **Please proceed at your own risk. This is a Microsoft issue and Point of Success is not liable or responsible 
for any unfavorable outcomes should you attempt to resolve this issue without assistance. Should you need 
assistance, please call us at 800-752-3565. Please note that a support charge applies for Point of Success 
assistance in uninstalling Microsoft updates. 
 
Look for the following update/s to uninstall: 
 
Windows 10 
KB5005565 
 
Windows 8 
KB5005613 
 
Windows 7 
KB5005613, KB5005627, KB5005563 
 
1. To uninstall the update,  
Open up Control Panel  
Click on Programs and Features.  
Click Installed Updates on the left 
Then, click the culprit update in the list below and click Uninstall 
 

 
 
2. After you uninstall the update, Windows will ask you to restart the computer. Restart the computer. 
 
3. After uninstalling the update, you will need to pause Windows Updates for 35 days, otherwise Windows 

will force install the faulty update again. To do this, 
 
Click the Windows Start Button, then click Settings (the gear) 
Click Update & Security 
Click Advanced Options 
 



 
Click the drop-down under Pause Updates and scroll down to the last available date. 

 
 
 

4. ** Repeat these steps on all computers that have received the faulty update. Any computer on 
the network with the faulty update will block printer sharing for all computers.*** 

 
This is not a permanent fix, however this will buy time until Windows can release a fix for the update. 


